
New Psychiatrist  
now accepting 
inpatient referrals

Dr Sam Lieblich, consultant psychiatrist and psychoanalyst, has 
recently commenced practice at The Geelong Clinic.

Dr Lieblich is accepting inpatient referrals for eating disorder assessments and 
admission into our hospital-based eating disorders program - Learn to Eat at  
Peace (LEAP).  

What types of patients are suitable for LEAP?

• those beginning their recovery from an eating disorder 

• ready to learn new skills to replace eating disorder behaviours

• needing support with weight restoration.

Dr Lieblich has experience in the management of Eating Disorders in both adult and 
adolescent patients. 

He embraces a holistic model of care that aligns with the humanistic principles of 
psychoanalysis. Patients are supported in beginning their recovery journey from 
eating disorders within a compassionate, multidisciplinary treatment environment. 
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Send your inpatient admission referrals
Please address your inpatient referrals to “Dear Dr Lieblich” and send to our 
friendly intake team:
Fax: 03 5240 0799     Email: tgc.intake@healthscope.com.au
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98 Townsend, St Albans Park VIC 3219  
P 03 5240 0700 | F 03 5240 0799 
thegeelongclinic.com.au


